

Registered Charity Number 1026549

Tuesday 15th June 2021

Inflatables Evening - Friday 16th July 2021

Dear Parents & Carers,

Due to last night's announcement, we unfortunately need to cancel the inflatable and picnic element of our event on the 16th July 2021.

It is a huge shame we have had to make this decision, however we know that you will support us and know this is out of our control. We look forward greatly to next year when we can hopefully return to our normal pattern of events, whilst keeping everyone safe.

If you have purchased wristbands, please bear with us whilst we process refunds. We will do this as quickly as we can.

The raffle will still continue, so please support this as much as you can.

Thank you for your continued support and understanding

Joanna Frohmaier Chairperson William Law School Association